ALPINE

WYOMING

RFP Development Impact & Capacity Fees Study and Analysis
Town of Alpine

The Town of Alpine is inviting proposals from qualified consulting firms to conduct a
comprehensive study focused on wastewater and water systems to establish appropriate
Development Impact and Capacity Fees for the municipality. The Town Council has identified
the need for a formal analysis to ensure that impact fees and utility capacity fees related to
wastewater and water services are effectively determined. These fees will help offset the costs
associated with new development and recoup investments in existing infrastructure that will
benefit new projects.

The study should clearly demonstrate the relationship between new developments and the
necessary wastewater and water facilities, ensuring compliance with all legal requirements for
implementing an Impact and Capacity Fees program. The scope of the study is limited to
wastewater and water systems.

Opening Date and Time: September 18" at 9:00 A M.
Closing Date and Time: October 15" at 5:00 P.M.

Review and Approval: October 15 at 7:00 P.M. at the regularly scheduled Town Council
meeting.

Contact Person:
Monica Chenault, Town of Alpine Clerk
307-654-7757

clerk@alpinewy.gov

250 River Circle / P.O. Box 3070, Alpine, WY 83128 /(307) 654-7757
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